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Marek Szczepański was appointed the Chairman of the Supervisory 
Board of Polimex-Mostostal.

 

The shareholders of the company appointed Mark Szczepański as the Chairman 
of the Supervisory Board of PxM on June 17 this year at the general meeting.

Marek Szczepański, since February 2015, has been the Vice President of the 
Industrial Development Agency. There, he has been responsible for financial 
activities - he has been responsible for direct supervision of the departments 
responsible for financing development and restructuring projects.

Marek Szczepański is a graduate of the Faculty of Law and Administration at the 
Warsaw University. He earned an MBA at the Leon Koźminski International School 
of Management in Warsaw. He defended his doctoral dissertation in the discipline 
of management science in 2012 at the Leon Koźmiński Academy in Warsaw.

In 2003-2005, he served as the undersecretary of state at the Ministry of 
Economy and Labor, he was responsible for the areas of the labor market and EU 
funds. Previously, he had been the director of the department disbursing EU 
funds in the Ministry of Labor and Social Policy and the Polish Agency for 
Enterprise Development. From 2007 to 2009, he worked in the private sector, 
including his position of the President of the Management Board of a consulting 
firm. In 2009-2015, he has worked for Bank Gospodarstwa Krajowego, first as the 
director of a department, and since December 2011, as the managing director.
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